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Marissa Greenwood

From: Pat Ruiz
Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2024 8:14 AM
To: Marissa Greenwood
Subject: FW: FEG Freedom Freedom permanent expansion application/submission

From: Ernest Rubi <erubi@prescottvalley-az.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 4:59 PM 
To: Pat Ruiz <pruiz@prescottvalley-az.gov> 
Subject: RE: FEG Freedom Freedom permanent expansion application/submission 

Pat, 

Development Services has no zoning objections to this request. Please contact me with any questions. Thanks. 

Regards,  

From: Pat Ruiz <pruiz@prescottvalley-az.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 4:39 PM 
To: Ernest Rubi <erubi@prescottvalley-az.gov> 
Subject: FW: FEG Freedom Freedom permanent expansion application/submission 

From: Marissa Greenwood <mgreenwood@prescottvalley-az.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 9:18 AM 
To: Bob Ticer <bticer@prescottvalley-az.gov>; Pat Ruiz <pruiz@prescottvalley-az.gov> 
Cc: Mary Graceffa <mgraceffa@prescottvalley-az.gov>; Fatima Fernandez <ffernandez@prescottvalley-az.gov> 
Subject: FW: FEG Freedom Freedom permanent expansion application/submission 

Attached is an Application for a Permanent Extension of Premise for FEG Freedom Station 
LLC that was submitted to our office this past Friday, March 15, 2024.  

Please take a moment to review the attached application and send me your written comments no 
later than tomorrow, Wednesday, March 20, 2024 (or by end of day today if possible).  

This item is scheduled to go before Council on March 28, 2024, and therefore must be 
submitted in PrimeGov prior to the Agenda being published this coming Friday. 

I apologize for not providing you this application sooner. 

Thank you kindly, 




